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Motion about the IGF membership-fee for members of the European Go Federation

===================================================

On behalf of the European Go Federation (EGF) the European representatives in the

IGF board of directors (Martin Finke, Madin Stiassny) propose the following change:

a) IGF delegates the responsibility for grouping the EGF-members to the

different classes of membership-fee to its Association Member, the EGF

b) The EGF checks the existing grouping and sends a new list to the IGF in 20L2.

The new grouping will be valid for 2013 and the following years

c) The EGF updates this list every three years

Remarks:

The IGF membership-fee is unchanged for about 10 years and a "redesign" in the

near future is necessary. As a first step I propose that the EGF takes the

responsibility (from the IGF) for grouping its members in the existing different

claises of membership-fee 6ecaule of different Go developments in the more than

30 European countries in the last years.

This would be a fair procedure - EGF knows of course much better than the IGF

what's going on in which European Go country.

This task should be done by the EGF just now (in 2012) so that a new list for EGF-

members will be valid from 2013 on. Reflecting major changes in the future this list

should be updated every three years.

The procedure for paying the membership-fee keeps unchanged.
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